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25 October 2012 

 

Dr Phillip Donato 
Chair, Chiropractic Board of Australia 
Email: chiroboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au 

 

Dear Dr Donato, 

Re: Stakeholder consultation: Code of conduct for chiropractors 

This letter is written in response to the Chiropractic Board of Australia request for feedback 
on the draft Code of Conduct for Chiropractors. 

The Council on Chiropractic Education Australasia (CCEA) is thankful for the opportunity to 
be involved in the development and review process. 

With no major issues identified, the CCEA recommends the following amendments: 

3.4 Confidentiality and privacy 

b) state ‘seeking consent from patients where practicable before disclosing 
information’ (‘where practicable’ moved from the end of the sentence) 

4.1 Use of diagnostic and therapeutic modalities in chiropractic practice 

Second paragraph – ‘…skilled and qualified to practise any modalities used…’ 

We congratulate the Board on the development of the Code. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Michael Shobbrook 
Chairperson 
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